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Moran Open Office Day Coming to Valley Falls
(KAIR) -- A member of U.S. Senator Jerry Moran’s staff will be in Jefferson County to hold open
office hours on Tuesday, April 23rd.

Elizabeth Patton, a District Representative for Sen. Moran, will meet with area residents at the
Valley Falls Senior/Community Center, located at 509 Broadway St. in Valley Falls from 4:30 to
5:30.

Individuals who are experiencing difficulties with Social Security, Medicare, and Veterans Affairs
or have other concerns regarding federal issues are encouraged to attend.
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